Inquiry into e-mobility safety and use in Queensland

Submission No: 890

Submitted by: Margaret Campbell

Publication: Making the submission and your name public
Attachments: No attachment

Submitter Comments:

We have seen so many e scooters go up and down Bargara Rd it’s a accident waiting to happen
there should be a pathway from Kaklie down to Bargara beach so they can be used safely and the
pathway can also be used for locals to use with there children with there bikes instead of being on
busy road if there was a pathway many locals and visitors would use it instead of walking on the
road so many people using this road should be a safe pathway so people can take advantage of the
pathway to get down to the beach





